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Mentions   
 
Bradford Era: Town hall in Cyclone, Saturday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/town-hall-in-cyclone-saturday/article_c815b00e-c54e-11ee-a20b-
4b3f52049ee7.html 
 
Daily Courier: Mt. Pleasant's MS4 permit expired 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/mt-pleasants-ms4-permit-expired/article_f04a6e02-c4e5-11ee-
80a7-9fb53768d3fb.html 
 
Daily Courier: Saltlick residents voice concerns about drilling 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/saltlick-residents-voice-concerns-about-drilling/article_5449bd3e-
c5f6-11ee-bb3b-e72e165d6400.html 
 
Herald-Standard: DEP, EDWA agree to receivership plan with PAWC 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/local-news/2024/feb/08/dep-edwa-agree-to-receivership-plan-with-
pawc/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: DEP, EDWA agree to receivership plan with PAWC 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/feb/08/dep-edwa-agree-to-receivership-
plan-with-pawc/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EPA's new rules on soot could have impact in Pittsburgh region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/02/07/epa-new-soot-rules-pittsburgh-mon-
valley.html 
 
Tioga Publishing: Elkland authority recommends three-prong approach for council 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/elkland-authority-recommends-three-
prong-approach-for-council/article_9a1bb126-c3be-11ee-bb72-8b93ed270aea.html  
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
New Castle News: NTSB to release cause of fiery Norfolk Southern derailment in eastern Ohio at June 
hearing 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/ntsb-to-release-cause-of-fiery-norfolk-southern-
derailment-in-eastern-ohio-at-june-hearing/article_27334964-2eac-5cf7-ab2a-d031839e7b3d.html 
 
Record-Argus: NTSB to release cause of fiery Norfolk Southern derailment in eastern Ohio at June 
hearing 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/ap/business/ntsb-to-release-cause-of-fiery-norfolk-southern-
derailment-in-eastern-ohio-at-june-hearing/article_0169225a-9e70-5af4-8cfc-e4906151a0b5.html 
 
AP: NTSB to release cause of fiery Norfolk Southern derailment in eastern Ohio at June hearing 
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-railroad-derailment-east-palestine-cause-
bfff4663965d4c94b71482726bd0045a 
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Air 
 
KDKA: Environmental advocates applaud EPA setting stricter soot regulations 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/advocates-applaud-epa-setting-stricter-soot-regulations/ 
 
WESA: New EPA rule could rein in air pollution in Western Pennsylvania 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2024-02-07/epa-rule-air-pollution-western-pennsylvania 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: ERC Fellow to assist PA Wilds Center in advancing outdoor recreation sector 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/erc-fellow-to-assist-pa-wilds-center-in-advancing-outdoor-
recreation-sector/article_1688a13c-c519-11ee-82a4-73db0914b4c4.html 
 
Corry Journal: Spring Creek sees new state game lands 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_a7c6a744-c5c2-11ee-9bba-ef99d25ac3c5.html 
 
WICU-TV: Trails At Jakes Rocks Win 2024 PA Trail of the Year in Warren County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/50427627/trails-at-jakes-rocks-win-2024-pa-trail-of-the-year-in-
warren-county 
 
69 News: Shapiro touts proposed investment in agriculture on visit to Lancaster County 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/shapiro-touts-proposed-investment-in-agriculture-on-visit-to-
lancaster-county/article_43e94b68-c609-11ee-8c54-533f98323c09.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Conservation District offers technical, financial assistance 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/conservation-district-offers-technical-financial-assistance/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Times Observer: Fresh approach proposed for community solar in Pennsylvania 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/02/fresh-approach-proposed-for-community-
solar-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Scranton Times: Judge overturns denial of solar farm in Taylor, sends case back to zoning board 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/judge-overturns-denial-of-solar-farm-in-taylor-sends-case-
back-to-zoning-board/article_c1d51ebe-07fd-526e-97df-f3b9ee5e3e10.html 
 
DV Journal: Casey Breaks With Biden, Angers Environmentalists With Support for LNG Exports 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/casey-breaks-with-biden-angers-environmentalists-with-support-for-
lng-exports/ 
 
CORBIN: EPA’s New Methane Rule Stands in the Way of Environmental Progress in PA 
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https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/corbin-epas-new-methane-rule-stands-in-the-way-of-
environmental-progress-in-pa/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: FirstEnergy presents transmission line project to community 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/firstenergy-presents-transmission-line-project-to-
community/article_d23093f8-6f29-5374-99d6-b17b13486aff.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Proposed power line route triggers concerns for residents in Derry, Ligonier townships 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/proposed-power-line-route-triggers-concerns-for-residents-in-
derry-ligonier-townships/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyoming County moves forward with solar regs 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyoming-moves-forward-with-solar-regs/  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Gant News: Feds tease East Palestine toxic train derailment findings 
https://gantnews.com/2024/02/08/feds-tease-east-palestine-toxic-train-derailment-findings/  
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Reps weigh in on Biden LNG decision 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/reps-weigh-in-on-biden-lng-decision/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Charleroi councilman says trash complaints continue to pile up 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/02/charleroi-councilman-says-trash-complaints-continue-to-
pile-up/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Selinsgrove spring clean-up to include some restrictions 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/selinsgrove-spring-clean-up-to-include-some-
restrictions/article_85f0dfee-c497-11ee-af24-ab30ab848edd.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Lens on Litter contest announced 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/lens-on-litter-contest-announced/  
 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: What low ice levels on the water this winter mean for Lake Erie and its ecosystem 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/02/08/lake-erie-great-lakes-fall-below-average-ice-
concentration-this-winter-erie-pa-fishing/72483876007/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Geibel Bridge to be replaced 
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https://www.butlereagle.com/20240208/geibel-bridge-to-be-replaced/ 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton to hold public meeting on stormwater projects 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-to-hold-public-meeting-on-stormwater-
projects/article_d5971833-82c9-515d-a10f-43b874d1cd1a.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Denver Council awards bid for water intake rehabilitation project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/denver-council-awards-bid-for-water-intake-rehabilitation-
project/article_41c3f9c2-c09c-11ee-8733-8f5ee1040270.html 
 
CBS21: A $1M sewer repair project worries one Harrisburg neighborhood 
https://local21news.com/news/local/a-1-million-sewer-repair-project-worries-one-harrisburg-
neighborhood# 
 
KDKA: Study finds high levels of harmful chemicals in Pittsburgh's rivers  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/study-high-levels-pfas-pittsburgh-rivers/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing Authority to receive more state funding 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyalusing-authority-to-receive-more-state-funding/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyoming donatets $25k to Lake Carey dam projectt 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/wyoming-donates-25k-to-lake-carey-dam-project/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Philly Voice: Chemicals in plastic food containers have been linked to preterm births; here's how to 
avoid them 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/chemicals-plastic-food-containers-phthalates/ 
 
Levittown Now:  Lincoln Tech To Relocate Philly Campus To Levittown, Plans $15 Million In Upgrades 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/02/07/lincoln-tech-to-relocate-philly-campus-to-levittown-plans-15-
million-in-upgrades/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Wrightsville council member resigns to focus his work on municipal authority 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/wrightsville-council-member-resigns-to-focus-his-work-on-
municipal-authority/article_7bd0a2fe-c525-11ee-8d89-0f5faaa24645.html 
 
KDKA: Major work begins in Moon Township to stabilize landslide threatening homes  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/works-in-moon-township-landslide-beaver-grade-road-
sonoma-ridge/  
 
WTAE: Crash involving tractor-trailer and another vehicle shuts down part of Interstate 70 in 
Washington County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crash-involving-tractor-trailer-and-another-vehicle-shuts-down-part-of-
interstate-70-in-washington-county/46680002 
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Sunbury Daily Item: Former top PA lawmakers lobbying firm paid $41k by Game Commission in unusual 
arrangement 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/former-top-pa-lawmakers-lobbying-firm-paid-41k-by-game-
commission-in-unusual-arrangement/article_0b2a0b56-c671-11ee-9eda-e7804a8e1dc0.html  
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